
I want to register my opposition to Enfield Council using Firs Farm Wetlands as an extension of Edmonton 
Cemetery or as a site for a new crematorium, as has been suggested.
Firs Farm Wetlands is an area of extraordinary natural beauty and conservation. As a lifelong resident of this 
borough I cannot stand by and watch as this council systematically destroys so many of the green spaces we are 
so fortunate to have and which make living in an area with so many other challenges that little bit more 
bearable!


